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MARINE SAFETY ADVISORY NO. 12-16 

 
To: Regional Marine Safety Offices, Nautical Inspectors, Masters, Owners/Agents 
 
Subject: PAPER CHARTS REQUIRED BY SUEZ CANAL AUTHORITY 
 
Date: 16 March 2016 
 
 
Please be advised that the Standard P&I Club has issued the following alert regarding paper chart 
requirements from the Suez Canal Authority: 
 

After the opening of the new Suez Canal in August 2015, the Suez Canal 
Authority advised that ships transiting the Canal must have Admiralty Charts Nos. 
SCO1 & SCO2 on board (as per SCA Circular 5/2015). 

 
There was some uncertainty at the time over whether it was sufficient to have e-
copies of these charts on board, but it has now been confirmed that paper copies 
are required. If these are found not to be on board, the vessel may be fined.  

 
Members are recommended to ensure that paper copies of the charts are available 
on board in order to prevent unnecessary fines or delays in vessels’ canal transits. 
Copies of the charts can be obtained from reputable chart supply agents. Should 
members have any queries on this topic, please get in touch with your usual club 
contact. 

 

http://www.suezcanal.gov.eg/showNc.aspx?id=105
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